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July 7, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Pasco-Hernando Community College Memoranda of Understanding 
 
The attached memoranda of understanding with Pasco-Hernando Community College, 
District School Board of Hernando County and the District School Board of Pasco County is 
to assure the development and promotion of the Career Pathways Consortium within the 
Pasco-Hernando region.  Entitlement dollars from Carl D. Perkins Grant – Section 131, will 
be utilized to serve high school students and Section 132, that service postsecondary 
students. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval of the Memoranda of Understanding 
for each Section for the 2009-10 School Year.  Should you have any questions regarding 
this matter, please contact Rob Aguis.  If you have any purchasing-related questions 
regarding these agreements, please contact me. 
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